Coleen O'Brien

Today, as I write, the skies above me are smoke filled and the sun is an unfamiliar orange/red orb in
the sky.

Methanol is poisonous to our environment. A new facility in Kalama is another step away from an
environment that will support human life.

Please, please! Do not allow this plant or any similar environmentally destructive facility to be built
in our state. Or anywhere!!!



